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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this recommendation on behalf of Paul Hill, a member
of the music staff at Northview High School in Johns Creek, GA. I have
worked with Mr. Hill for one year and think highly of his contributions to
our program.

Mr. Hill has contributed to the music program at Northview High
School in many ways. First, and foremost, he has functioned-as our General
Music Instructor — teaching both guitar and piano classes. He has enabled
students who are just learning these instruments to feel like they have
something to offer musically, while inspiring life skills.

He made himself available to assist with other ensemble rehearsals
and performances and often went above and beyond the call of duty to make
sure that his students were well-prepared for performances. In particular,
Mr. Hill played a vital role in preparing students for Northview High
Schoo!’s Black History Month program which is a very important part of our
school’s yearly activities.

Mr. Hill also teaches private students, which have led to many
success stories. He has been active in the professional music scene in
Atlanta and Memphis over his career. |

Mr. Hill is always prepared and willing to help other teachers and is a
“team player. His diligence and positive attitude towards music and his
fellow teachers is evidenced in the work ethic he brings to every situation.
His self-motivation in the area of music is evidenced by his willingness to
continually learn more about his craft. He is organized and completes
assigned tasks thoroughly and in a timely manner.

I recommend him to you without reservation.
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